
Institute of International Education 
809 UNITEDNATIONS PLAZA, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10017 

June 7, 1966 

Professor José Ferrater-Hora 
915 Wyndon Avenue 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Hora: 

I waa pleased to learn from your letter of June 5» 1966 to 
President Holland that you nave agreed to serve as chairman 
on the National Screening Committee which will revlew appli-
catíons for awards to Spain and Portugal for the 1967-68 
academia year. All the etaff concerned look forward to 
working with you again. 

Shortly before your committee is scheduled to meet, we shall 
send you the appropriate Information on the screening criteria 
and procedures. 

Yours sincerely, 

Judith Sayefrs 
Acting Director 
U.S. Student Department 


